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Ryan Sherrock, Senior Economist  

The bill will have no fiscal impact on the state or political subdivisions. It changes the 
professional title used by “physician assistants” to “physician associate” and specifies that any 
reference to a physician assistant in any rule, contract, or other document is deemed to refer to 
a physician associate. However, the bill authorizes a practitioner to use the title “physician 
assistant” as well. 
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